
   
 

   
 

 

 
 
 

 
The Queens Hall 
Norwich Road,  
Watton,  
Norfolk 
IP25 6DA 

Since the lifting of lockdown restrictions, we are pleased to say that our wonderful venue has begun 

to host events again for our regular hirers and we are looking forward to a more ‘normal’ second 

half of 2022. Groups such as Little City, Dace Away, Fitsteps and Carpet Bowls are meeting regularly 

and it is lovely to see the Hall returning to its former busyness. The Pantomime Group recently had a 

successful show at the Hall and we are looking forward to upcoming performances from Boo and 

Hiss and the Wayland Players. We have welcomed new groups and clubs to the Hall, such as WW, 

which has been fantastic, and we hope they will stay with us for the foreseeable future. 

It must be mentioned that we unfortunately lost our dear friend and Treasurer, Paul Nettleship, in 

2021. We think of him often and are forever indebted to him for the years of dedication he gave to 

the role of Treasurer on our committee. The position of Treasurer has been assumed by Chris Spence 

and we are grateful to him for his already-evident commitment to the role.  


